
Reminder: 
There is no school on Monday 1/18/21. 

Residential students expected to return 
on campus the evening of 1/18/21. 

Classes resume Tuesday 1/19/21. 

 

 



  
     

PSO MEETING 
REMINDER 

 

Wednesday, January 20 

5:30 p.m. 

Via Zoom 
   

You will be sent an email prior to the meeting with the link to join.  
Please e-mail Mindy Nagy at wpsd.pso.secretary@gmail.com if you 

are not on the PSO mailing list, or do not receive the email and 
would like to attend. 

 
 
Future meetings: 

Wednesday, March 10, 5:30p.m. 

Wednesday, May 12, 5:30p.m. 
 

WPSD PARENT STAFF 
ORGANIZATION 

 

President:  Angel Maher 

    wpsdpso@gmail.com 
Vice President:  Holly Mendel 
     wpsdpso@gmail.com 
Treasurer:  Barbara Manning 
     bmanning@wpsd.org 

Secretary:  Mindy Nagy 
          wpsd.pso.secretary@gmail.com 
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